
PCC ASP Dorm Life 
 

At PCC, students spend 6 incredible weeks living in the dorms at Stonehill College.  
We typically use three dorms to house our students; O’Hara Hall is where male students live, 
while female students live in Boland Hall and one of the halls in Pilgrim Heights.  

O’Hara Hall  
 

Boland Hall 



 
Pilgrim Heights 
 
In each dorm, there are multiple halls which are overseen by our staff members, which are 
referred to as proctors. You will live on a specific proctor’s hall and this person will help you 
adjust to PCC, check in with you throughout the day, and help students get to know each other 
by having weekly hall parties.  
 

 
Staff members of PCC 



 
Students at PCC participate in weekly hall parties ranging from craft parties to pizza parties. 
 

 
There are always fun things happening in the dorms at PCC. Sometimes there is even a pinata! 
 



 
Show your creative side with a fantastic photo booth. 

 
Get funky with some PCC Dorm Dance Parties! 
 
 



 
Living at PCC is a great opportunity to form countless new friendships. 
 

 
Nothing is better than pizza at PCC. 
 



 
Facepainting is fun! 
 



 
S’mores taste even better with friends at PCC. 
 

 
Make your own ice cream sundae at a hall party! 
 



 
Sleep better than ever before after being read a special bedtime story by your proctor. 
 
 
 
 



 
Make lifelong friendships. 

 
Meet roommates from all over the world. 



 
 

 
Halls become very close by doing weekly activities, such as crafts.  

 
At the end of the program, students enjoy a semi formal dance together and get one last photo 
as a hall.  


